
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Rubenstein (Wiley Norvell 646-422-9614, wnorvell@rubenstein.com) 
  

NY WATERWAY’S HAVERSTRAW-OSSINING AND NEWBURGH-BEACON FERRY SERVICE WITH 
METRO-NORTH RESUMES MONDAY, AUGUST 30 

 
On Monday, NY Waterway, in partnership with Metro-North, will resume its cross-Hudson ferry 
service between Haverstraw and Ossining, as well as between Newburgh and Beacon, to link 
commuters on the west side of the river to train service on the east side. Ferries will run on 
weekdays during morning and evening rush hours. 
 
NEW weekday ferry service between Haverstraw and Ossining beginning Monday, August 30 

 Ferries will make 5 weekday morning departures from Haverstraw between 5:53AM and 
8:41AM, and 6 weekday evening returns departing Ossining between 4:58PM and 
9:07PM. 

 
NEW weekday ferry service between Newburgh and Beacon beginning Monday, August 30 

 Ferries will make 5 weekday morning departures from Newburgh between 5:56AM and 
8:03AM, and 8 weekday evening returns from departing Beacon between 5:19PM and 
8:49PM. 

 
For full schedules, visit nywaterway.com/welcomeback.  
  
Get updates at 1-800-53-FERRY (7-11am Monday thru Friday), 
nywaterway.com,  facebook.com/nywaterway or twitter.com/ridetheferry.  
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